
Silver Lake Township 

April 2, 2018 

 

 

Francis Fruehan called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm and called for a salute to the Flag. 

The minutes from the March meeting were read and approved on a motion made by Evan Everitt and 

seconded by Francis Fruehan, approved. 

The treasurer report was read, approved and held for audit on a motion made by Evan Everitt and 

seconded by Francis Fruehan, approved. 

No public comment. 

Fuels were re-advertised as no bids were received at the March meeting.  Evan Everitt opened bids 

received for fuels: 

Mirabito Fuel Group:  Unleaded gasoline per $2.1805 gallon delivered; On-Road Diesel $2.3034 per gallon 

delivered; Heating Oil $2.2761 per gallon delivered. 

WOC Energy:  Unleaded gasoline $2.0150 per gallon delivered; On-Road Diesel $2.1985 per gallon 

delivered and Heating Oil $2.1220 per gallon delivered. 

Evan Everitt made a motion to table the fuel bids so they can be reviewed and will be awarded at the May 

meeting, Francis Fruehan seconded, approved. 

Evan Everitt made a motion to advertise for bids for the sale of the 1991 5-ton MBY tandem axle dump 

truck with 13,500 miles and 4500 Lb Winch and miscellaneous tires on Auctions International.  

Advertisement would run in the Susquehanna County Independent.  Francis Fruehan seconded, approved. 

Evan Everitt said there will be some 1971-1985 bulldozers put up for sale by the Federal Government.  He 

believes he can purchase one and have it delivered to the township building for less than $10,000.  Francis 

Fruehan made a motion to authorize Evan Everitt to purchase a bulldozer from the Federal Government 

and have it delivered to the township building for an amount up to $10,000, Evan Everitt seconded, 

approved. 

Francis Fruehan did not receive the Police Report in time for the meeting.  He will read the reports for 

March and April at the next meeting. 

Evan Everitt said the Dirt and Gravel Road Project for Brittan Road has been approved.  This road project 

will be approximately one mile long starting at Brackney Hill Road. 

Evan Everitt will have the PennDOT Municipal Services Representative look at John C McNamara Drive 

and provide assistance in putting together a bid package and specifications for repaving parts of the road.    

Evan Everitt said he is not sure what will be used for dust control.  At this point the state has not approved 

anyone to use the salt brine. 

Assessment permits – none 



Driveway permits – none 

Evan Everitt made a motion to pay the bills as submitted, Francis Fruehan seconded, approved. 

As no further business was presented, Evan Everitt made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Francis 

Fruehan seconded, approved. 

 

Sandy Brink     Supervisors Present: 

Secretary     Francis Fruehan 

      Evan Everitt 

 

 


